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Measurement & Reporting  
Overview for Providers 
 
 
The Oregon Health Care Quality Corporation (Q Corp) is an independent, nonprofit organization dedicated to 
improving the quality and affordability of health care in Oregon by leading community collaborations and 
producing unbiased information. Q Corp brings stakeholders together to develop statewide information about 
the quality, utilization and costs of health care for multiple audiences. In addition to reports for providers, Q 
Corp also produces public reports at the clinic level for clinics with three or more primary care providers. Q 
Corp’s public reports are available at www.Q-Corp.org/compare-your-care.  
 
Goals of the initiative:  

• Measure the quality of health care using claims data aggregated from major health plans in Oregon;  
• Collaborate with health care stakeholders to select measures that support transformation efforts; 
• Provide quality, utilization and cost reports to primary care providers to help improve systems of care;  
• Educate patients and the public on how to contribute to high-quality, affordable care.  
 
Benefits:  

• A single, simplified report on data aggregated from 12 health plans, the Oregon Health Authority, and 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). Data includes patients who are enrolled in commercial 
plans, Medicaid and Medicare.  

• Access to patient-level detail and related claims on over 30 widely used prevention, chronic care and 
resource use measures. Q Corp includes measures that align with quality and resource use measures used 
for Coordinated Care Organization (CCO) incentives down to the provider level. These results are produced 
independently by Q Corp and represent insured populations including patients who are enrolled in 
commercial, Medicaid, Medicare Fee for Service and Medicare Advantage plans. 

• Data that demonstrate the quality of care your system provides to patients.  

• Ability to compare individual data to peer groups, and local and national benchmarks.  

• Information that can help identify opportunities for improvement in your systems.  

• Reports and processes are HIPAA-compliant.  
 

Questions? Contact us at 503-241-3571 x116 or email: info@q-corp.org  
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